From: Louise Anderson _@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 March 2023 17:17

To: Luton Airport

Cc: Chris Schmidt-Reid

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Expansion of London Luton Airport - adequacy of consultation request
Categories: EO

Dear sir/madam,

We do not have any concerns to raise over the adequacy of the consultation carried out.
Yours sincerely,

Louise

Louise Anderson (MRTPI)

Principal Planner, Planning Policy

Planning, Growth and Sustainability
Buckinghamshire Council

M@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

(Please note my normal working days are Tuesday - Thursday)

From: Luton Airport <Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 March 2023 10:31

To: Luton Airport <Lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Expansion of London Luton Airport - adequacy of consultation request

Some people who received this message don't often get email from lutonairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. Learn why

this is important

[Please note this has been sent from an external source - treat with caution and do not open attachments

/ use links until you are sure this is a trusted communication see intranet/IT for advice.]

Application by London Luton Airport Limited for the Expansion of London Luton Airport

Good Morning,

This is a reminder of your invitation to let us know whether your Authority considers that the
Applicant has complied with the consultation requirements (please see attached letter).

Please could we have your views today.

Kind regards





